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22 January 2020
To: Presidents and Secretaries General of Member National Associations
Re: 2020 Taekwondowon Poomsae Training Camp

Dear Presidents and Secretaries General,
I send you the warmest greetings from World Taekwondo.

As part of joint efforts of WT and Taekwondo Promotion Foundation to support our MNAs, WT
Central Training Center is offering you an excellent opportunity to join Poomsae Training Camp to be

held on March 7-13 at Taekwondowon, Muju, Korea.

This two-week training will serve as a great occasion to help your athletes to prepare for the
upcoming 2020 WT World Taekwondo Poomsae Championships scheduled for May 21-24 in

Herning, Denmark.

Please find attached the guidelines for more information and submit the application form to

Taekwondo Promotion Foundation at pilsun2028@tpf.or.kr by no later than February 7, 2020.

Thank you very much for kind attention and we look forward to active participation of many MNAs

in this great initiative.

Sincerely yours,

Ho—ICutety”
Hoss Rafaty

Secretary General

Encl: 2020 Taekwondowon Poomsae Training Camp Guidelines with Application Form

Cc: Continental Unions

Main Office: 10" Floor, Booyoung Taepyung Building, 55, Sejong-daero, Jung-gu, Seoul, Republic of Korea 04513
Tel +82 2 566 2505 | Fax +82 2 553 4728 | E-mail secretary.general@worldtaekwondo.org

Liaison Office: Maison du Sport International (MSI), Avenue de Rhodanie 54, 1007, Lausanne, Switzerland
Tel 41-21 601-5013 | Fax 41-21 601-5983



